Dedication of the Morris Education Center

May 4, 1981

A committee to study the feasibility of naming a school or a school facility in honor of Eugene M. Morris was authorized by the Board of Education. (Mr. Morris served 15 years on the Board of Education, from 1961 to 1976, when he resigned due to health reasons.)

August 6, 1981

Harry Corbin, superintendent, called a meeting of this committee at 7:30 a.m. at Berry's Restaurant. (Committee members: Dr. John Folger, Mr. Bob Hunter, Dr. David Lea, Mr. E. B. Matheson, and Mr. Bill Ragland)

Following considerable discussion, the group arrived at a consensus that it would be appropriate to name a central facility that provides countywide service in recognition of Eugene Morris. ON A MOTION BY DAVID LEA AND ED MATHESON, the committee unanimously approved a recommendation to the Transylvania County Board of Education that the Board consider naming the Board's Education Center in honor of Eugene M. Morris.

September 1, 1981

The Board voted unanimously to name the Education Center in honor of Eugene Morris.

<u>December 6, 1981</u>

Dedication ceremony, 2:00 p.m., Brevard High School